Notification of National Census Follow-Up

Dear [Recipient's Name],

We hope this message finds you well. This is a reminder regarding the ongoing National Census.
As part of our commitment to ensuring accurate and comprehensive data collection, we will be
conducting follow-up visits in your area.

Please be informed that our census enumerators will be visiting households from [Start Date] to
[End Date]. This visit is crucial to gather any missing information and to ensure that every
member of your household is accounted for.

We appreciate your cooperation in this important national effort. Your participation is vital to
help us receive accurate information for planning and resource allocation for our community.

If you have any questions or need further information, feel free to contact our office at [Contact
Information].

Thank you for your participation.
Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Position]

[Organization Name]

[Organization Contact Information]



